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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Christmas Lunch 2024 
  
Our caterers are offering a Christmas lunch and dessert for students on Friday, 13 
December.  The cost for a two-course lunch is £3.50.  If your child would like to have a 
Christmas lunch, you will need to order it in advance and make a payment on 
IRIS/ParentMail.  A payment item has been created, which can be found by selecting 
“Shop” within the “Payments” section.  Please specify, when paying, if your child requires 
a vegetarian option.   
 
All payments will need to be made by Wednesday, 4 December 2024.  Free School Meal 
students will automatically be provided with a Christmas lunch.  If you do not require one, 
or would like to request the vegetarian Christmas lunch, please email Mrs Kelly Marshall 
marshallk@goldington.beds.sc.uk. 
 
Please note there will be no “breaktime/lunchtime” snacks available on the day of the 
Christmas lunch.  
 
It will not be possible to serve a Christmas lunch to any child who has not registered by 
Wednesday, 4 December.  You will need to provide a packed lunch for your child on this 
day if you have not pre-booked your child’s Christmas lunch.  No alternative provision will 
be available. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 

  

Mike Birchall 

School Business Manager 
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